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Comments: | am submitting my comments on the proposed closures of Sonora Pass area and Ebbetts Peak
area. | have lived in the Kirkwood and South Lake Tahoe area for 25 years now and have been snowmobiling
these areas since 1993. We have very very limited areas to actually snowmobile any more these days. It is so
unfortunate because my kids are 21 and 23 now where they are spending more time with me up in these
mountains together. Having these areas to ride mean the world to my family and I. | want to be able to bring my
grandchildren, friends and family to these areas that | have enjoyed for years. | don't feel it's fair to limit these
areas to only a few people. We all should be able to enjoy it as one big family! | teach everyone from my kids, to
friends to take care of this land! In every way possible | want to be able to use these lands for winter and
summer! | know we can share and still be able to use the land that is available to us now. Thank you for your
time



